November 16, 2001

FIDELITY TELEPHONE COMPANY
64 N. Clark

Sullivan, MO 63080
TRANSMITTAL NO. 10

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Attn: Common Carrier Bureau

The attached tariff material, submitted by Fidelity Telephone
Company ("Fidelity"), is sent to you for filing in compliance with the
Communications Act of 1934, as amended, to be effective on one day
notice, on November 17, 2001. Fidelity is making this filing to defer the
effective date of Transmittal #9 from November 20, 2001 to December 1,
2001. The filing consists of revisions to Fidelity’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 and
check sheet.

In accordance with Section 61.14(b)(1), the original of this
transmittal letter along with FCC Form 159 and a check in the amount of
$655.00 will be hand-delivered on Monday November 19, 2001 to Mellon
Bank.
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Please address any questions or correspondence in connection with this
filing to:

Dave Beier

Vice President-Regulatory
Fidelity Telephone Company
64 N. Clark Street

Sullivan, Missouri 63080
Telephone: (573) 468-1218
Facsimile: (573) 468-5440

with a copy to:

Paul J. Berman

Mary Newcomer Williams
Covington & Burling

1201 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20004-2401
Telephone: (202) 662-6000
Facsimile: (202) 662-6291

Respectfully submitted,

Mr. Dave Beier
Vice President-Regulatory
Fidelity Telephone Company



